
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 8, 2020 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The following meeting has been canceled for the City of Rogue River, being held in City 
Hall at 133 Broadway, Rogue River, Oregon: 
 
 

Planning Commission Workshop ~ January 14, 2020 @ 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
 

I, Paige Chick, do hereby certify that notice of the meeting mentioned above was posted 
in three public places on January 8, 2020, and faxed to the Grants Pass Courier, Rogue 
River Press and Medford Mail Tribune on the same day. 
 
         
 
 
Paige Chick 
Clerk Typist 
pchick@cityofrogueriver.org  
541-582-4401 
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